
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/9/2011 12:16:12 PM 
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

We are planning to spend less and less as every day of uncertainty continues. 

Original Message 
From: Zafar, Marzia 1 roailtoiroarzia,zafar@.cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 12:12 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: 

Still trying to instill common sense in Joel's brain. It is held from 
this meeting. We will get there...., but please keep the pressure on 
the 5th floor and specifically the two offices that held the all-party 
meeting 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 12:11 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: 

Where are we on bonus dep ? 

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov

